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FARGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS CANCELS CLASSES FOR THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23 

 
Due to the forecasted blizzard conditions, all Fargo Public Schools (FPS) classes and extra-curricular 
activities are canceled for Thursday, February 23, including the Early Childhood Special Education pre-
school program and Adult Learning Center.   
 
Due to FPS having a longer than required school day at all academic levels, this school day will not need 
to be made up. 
 
 

[END] 
 
 
 


